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Committee- 

Danny Wilson 

Peta Phillips 

Roy Ferguson 

Ken Woolley 

Brian Bartlett 

Lionel Allemand 

AGM held 26 March 2017 

The main matter arising from the AGM was the future of our Association.  

Differing views were put forward by members either by email to the Secretary prior to, or by those 

present at the meeting. There appeared to be an even split on which way we should go. Do we fold 

or do we merge. One agreement was that we all know it is hard and getting harder to have the 

younger brigade involved. 

It was decided to leave it to the Committee over the coming season to look at options. Any 

comment from members is encouraged to assist in this process. 

Players Melbourne Reunion- Sunday 7
th

 May 

For those members who may not have heard from the Club, the 2017 event is a little different to 

normal. It is to be held at the Oxford Hotel in the City in front of a “big screen” for the Swans v 

Lions game. 



We encourage all Past Players and Officials to attend this event. If you want more information 

contact the Club or the Association Secretary. 

Communication 

Members or other Past Players and Officials who receive this “Edition 1” of “On The Ball” by 

mail, will do so because of one of the following reasons: 

-we do not have your email  

- you may not have email; or 

- your email has bounced back for some reason. 

We would like to keep in touch via email on a regular basis therefore the Secretary would like to 

hear from you. Please email Rob Allen on the following to enable us to have your email recorded:     

annrob15@bigpond.com          

You can also call to discuss any matter if you wish on:  0408 612 271 

Out of approximately 270 members from 2016, we have 165 so far on email. 

 

OUR FACEBOOK SITE: 
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